
LUAAPS
MONTHLY  
NEWSLETTER November

School Picnic
The annual autumn school trip occurred
on a hot day with temperatures reaching
30 degrees Celsius, but the enthusiasm of
the children and parents remained high!
This year, the group divided into three
separate routes, and everyone enjoyed the
trip thoroughly.

The Open Day on the 16th November had showcased our educational achievements
through engaging displays created by teachers and parents. The event fostered
community connections and provided insights into the school's teaching philosophy,
highlighting the importance of teamwork and collaboration in promoting quality
education and strengthening relationships between parents and the school.

LUAAPS Open Day

Lunch Napping Activity
Do you feel sleepy after lunch? This year,
our school listened to the students' wishes
and provided a designated nap time after
lunch. Students can bring their own
pillows and blankets to the school hall for
a restful nap.


